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Subject: Advisory regarding Restriction on the use of mobile phones in school  

premises 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

 

Mobile phone is one of the most commonly used gadgets in today’s life of a student.  We 

must reflect on this over dependence on the use of smart phone by our children as the over 

use of smart phones can result in depression, anxiety, social isolation, hyper –activity, 

hyper-tension, sleep loss and poor eyesight.  It causes distractions in studies and negatively 

impacts academic performance.   

 

Keeping such harmful repercussions in mind the use of mobile phone needs to be regulated 

not only in school premises but also at home.  The school from 3
rd

 October 2023 is putting 

a restriction on students to bring mobile phone to school.  Mobile phones will not be 

allowed in the school premises for students.  The parents in case of any emergency can 

make call at the school reception.  This step is being implemented to aim at constructing a 

more meaningful learning atmosphere for a better ambience and school environment for the 

students. 

 

We seek your support and cooperation in avoidance of detrimental influences of mobile 

phones on the mental, physical, emotional, psychological health of a child. 

 

Regards, 

 
InderpreetBhumra 

Principal 


